
Cancellation of Classes Due 

to the May Festival 

 

The 93rd May Festival planned to be held on May 16 (Sat.) and May 17 (Sun.) 

has been cancelled due to the outbreak of COVID-19. However, our academic 

calendar will not be rescheduled. Classes of Junior Division Courses (including 

PEAK students’ courses) will be cancelled as follows:  

 

 

 

May 15 (Fri.):  All afternoon classes (Period 3 to Period 6) 

will be cancelled.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2020 

Junior Division Section & PEAK/GPEAK Section 

Academic Affairs Division, College of Arts and Sciences 

 


